
VoxMicro LTD. 
 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: C2PC Request 
 
FCC ID: 2AE3B-AEH-AR9462 
 
Dear Examiner: 
 
This is to request a Re-Assessment (Modification) of FCC ID: 2AE3B-AEH-AR9462, originally 
granted on 2016/01/10. There is no hardware or electrical modifications to the applicable 
modular transmitter 
 
The major change filed under this application is: 
 
Change #1: Its purpose add lower gain antenna. Therefore, original of exposure remains valid, 

since new antenna gain is less than original grant, it is unnecessary evaluated for RF exposure. 

 

Change #2: This lower gain antenna is difference type with original grant, and complies with 

FCC radiation exposure limits set forth for an uncontrolled environment. This equipment should 

be installed and operated with minimum distance 20cm between the radiator & your body. It’s 

for mobile device configuration only. This information will note in user’s manual 

 

 
Best Regards 
 

 
C Pallaske / President 

VoxMicro LTD. 

TEL: (909) 895-0575 
FAX: (562) 393-4400 

Date: 2016.06.30 
 
 
 
 
 


